From: LDF

Subject: FW: Haringey's Site Allocations DPD

From: Bob Pennyfather (ALN) Sent: 24 February 2014 13:49

To: LDF

Cc: BattyP.london@arriva.co.uk

Subject: Haringey's Site Allocations DPD

Dear Sir or Madam,

I note that the Site Allocations DPD just published shows planning ideas for both Tottenham and Wood Green bus garages. The document notes, correctly, that both are currently in use as operational bus garages.

Both garages are owned and operated by this company, and we plan to continue these operations long-term. Although we have had informal approaches from various council officers and members over the years, there has been no formal approach from the Council nor any discussions on relocating our operations. Planning for alternative uses is, therefore, premature and I would remind you of the Mayor's policies on protecting the infrastructure necessary to support bus operations.

More widely, much of the documents looks towards increasing housing provision, but there appears to be no discussion on how requirement for the increased public transport might be provided for.

Yours sincerely

R T Pennyfather

Bob Pennyfather Commercial Manager Arriva London



Arriva plc Registered in England. Registered no: 347103.

Registered Office: 1 Admiral Way, Doxford International Business Park, Sunderland, SR3 3XP.

The contents of this e-mail are confidential and may be privileged and protected by law and are intended solely for the use of the person to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message please notify the sender immediately, disclosure of its content to any other person is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please note that any views expressed in this e-mail may be those of the originator and do not necessarily reflect those of this organisation. Copyright in this e-mail and attachment(s) belongs to Arriva plc. Internet e-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please note this lack of security when responding by e-mail. Accordingly, we give no warranties or assurances about the safety and content of this e-mail and its attachments. Neither Arriva plc nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan the e-mail and attachments. Any liability arising from any third party acting on any information contained in this e-mail is hereby excluded.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com